Dear 2009 Tigers,

It's hard to believe we're making our way into our 15th year
reunion - if you're like us, it hardly feels like a decade and a
half has gone by since we walked across our graduation
stage. But here we are.

Life has been life-ing for us all since leaving Greencastle:
graduate programs, moves and travels, marriages, children,
homes...the list goes on. And while social media* keeps us in
touch, | think we can agree (especially after 2020) that very
little compares to an IRL reunion. ;)

Consider joining us to share your joy at Alumni Reunion
Weekend, happening June 7-9, 2024! Details will be
available at the top of the year; additionally, if you are
interested in joining our reunion steering committee, reach
out to Katie Schmelzer directly at
katie.e.schmelzer@gmail.com.

With appreciation,

Katie E. Schmelzer (she/her) '09
Justin Weiner '09
2024 Reunion Committee Chairs

* Remember when you could only have Facebook with a
college email?




